
Glendale Elementary School Report 
 
 
Dear School Board,                                                                                        April 3, 2018 
 
March was a nice month at Glendale Elementary. We had 97.83% student attendance. We’re 
fortunate to have such high student attendance. 
 
Students did reports on how to grow a plant/raise a plant at the Colony and they tried to 
convince the reader to purchase the product. Students were supposed to ask adults how the 
plants/animals are raised and use information in their reports. There were very interesting 
reports and we learned a lot about the nutritional values, preparation, and storage of the 
plants/animals. 
 
Since March was Women’s History Month, students researched influential women in history and 
we all learned lots from this.  
 
In science the older students are studying the human body. In social studies we are studying 
countries of Europe.  
 
We’ve been having students of the week at Glendale. This is a first for my students and they like 
being the student of the week.  
 
This month went by very quickly for us and we are all ready for Spring. 
 
With the final quarter wrapping up we are ready to have the SBAC testing and the 8th grade 
graduation.  
 
Thanks, 
Natasha Siliezar 
 

 


